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Article 28: Children have a right to a primary education. 
 8th March 2024 

Year 3 Lulworth Cove Trip 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
After half term, we will be introducing our new topic 'Dorset Explorers' which extends our learning about rocks and 
fossils from last half term. The children will study aspects of the Jurassic Coast. To consolidate the learning from 
both of these topics, we will be visiting Lulworth Cove and taking part in a fossil hunt and a fossil making workshop 
in the education centre. The sessions will be led by the staff at the Lulworth Cove Education Centre and we will be 
traveling by school minibus.  
 
We are certain that this will be a great day, which will help support their classroom learning and create lasting 
memories. 
 
As part of the day will be spent outside, please can children come to school wearing warm, waterproof clothes 
(non-uniform) and a coat, as well as appropriate shoes (there will be a good amount of walking!). 
 
We are very grateful to the Lulworth Cove Estates for offering us this reduced rate, and to the PTA who have kindly 
agreed to contribute to the overall cost. We are therefore asking for a subsidised voluntary contribution of £6.57, 
which will go towards admission and the cost of the workshops. Please log on to your child’s school gateway to 
make this payment. As the trip is outside of BCP, we will also need consent from every parent for their child to 
attend so please also give consent via the gateway. If you are unable to access the school gateway, please 
complete the slip attached and return to your child’s teacher by Tuesday 26th March.  
 
Please ensure your child has a packed lunch for this trip however, if you have already ordered a hot school meal 
for your child on this day, it will be automatically swapped for a packed lunch. Alternatively, you can cancel the 
meal with Forerunner and provide your own from home. 
 
Trip Dates: 
3B - Wednesday 1st May 2024 
3M - Thursday 2nd May 2024 
3C - Friday 10th May 2024 
3D - Monday 20th May 2024 
 
Parent helpers : 
We will require some parent helpers in order for these trips to go ahead.  The visits will take place within the 
school day, leaving school around 9:15am and returning by 3:00pm. We will be at the site from 10:00am to 2:00pm.  
 
Due to the number of seats on our minibuses, parent helpers would need to make their own way to and from 
Lulworth Cove. If you are able to help, please let your child’s class teacher know.  
 
Yours faithfully  

 
Mrs McCloy 
Year 3 Leader  
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Year 3 Lulworth Cove Trip 
 
 
Child’s name: ……………………………………………….. Class …………………………… 
 

o I give consent for my child to attend the trip to Lulworth cove. 

 

o I am able to support on the trip and understand I will need to make my own way to and from Lulworth cove.  

 

Signature: ……………………………………………....    Date: ……………………………… 
 
Please return this slip by Tuesday 26th March. 

           

                       


